
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In keeping with its objective of “Transforming the Sangster International Airport into a World 
Class Facility” MBJ Airports Limited (MBJ) closed its Private Aircraft Centre at the Domestic 
Terminal to make way for a new and modern FBO facility at the eastern end of the airport.  As 
such, since January 26, 2007, all General Aviation (GA) traffic commenced parking at this new 
FBO facility operated by IAM Jet Centre.  Local domestic GA aircraft that do not require 
handling services are still permitted to park at the western end of the airport (in the vicinity of the 
Domestic Terminal Building). 
 
Effective 1 March, 2007; MBJ will commence collecting the applicable terminal fees (i.e. 
landing, parking and passenger).  MBJ will also be taking steps to ensure that General Aviation 
personnel will be advised accordingly.   
 
We are also in the process of developing Permit Cards that will be valid for (1) one year. It is 
anticipated that this will facilitate smooth processing at our security check points. 
 
We thank you in advance for your assistance in helping us achieve our goals 
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